Adkins, Carla

From: Steven Kelly

Sent: 29 December 2019 22:15
To: Adkins, Carla

Subject: THE BANK

I am most likely the nearest resident to the proposed change of use to the existing Fire Escape Door to an Entrance
Door.

This would be intolerable and needs to remain as a Fire Exit only.

There have been occasions when this door has been used to allow performers to enter or exit the premises and the
noise level during this time has been intolerable.

This door cannot be used for anything other than an emergency exit.

Steve Kelly.





